
Year 1 C Newsletter Article 

This term in year 1, we have been learning how to collect and record 

data and information. We have used our eyes to observe and used 

our voice to ask questions to collect information about our class. 

Students recorded the information they collected into tables, using 

tally marks and numbers, and a picture graph to represent the data. 

They also learned about questions and how 

we use questions to help us learn about our 

world. During this activity students had the 

opportunity gather information from another 

class. Students in 1C asked students from the 

other year 1 Class- Which animal is your 

favourite?  During this activity the children 

collected, recorded and analysed data 

independently. They then presented their 

data as a picture graph. All students have 

been trying their best and making great 

progress with these maths concepts.  

 


